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May 18, 2017
Dear Parents/Guardians
All for Aberdeen
Kaimhill School is happy to take part in the Aberdeen Football Club (AFC) ‘All for Aberdeen’ initiative to support the team as they travel to face Celtic in the Scottish Cup Final next weekend.  There will be various activities happening in school next week, and on Friday, May 26, 2017, the children may come to school dressed in red and white and make a £1 donation to their partner charity AFC Community Trust.  We sincerely hope this will bring the team good luck!
Sports Day
This will take place on Friday, June 9, 2017, and the children may wear sports gear all day.  The children will take part in potted sports in the morning, and will then run races in the afternoon.  Parents are welcome to come and watch them race on the Astroturf from 1.15 pm on this day.
School Foyer

Please do not leave any bicycles, scooters or buggies etc at the front entrance to the school, as they are blocking the fire alarm switchboard and causing a hazard.  Thank you.

School Website

I am delighted to inform you that the school website is now live.  Please visit it (Kaimhill.aberdeen.sch.uk) and find out what is going on in Kaimhill School.

Twitter
Please be reminded that Kaimhill School now has a Twitter Account.  You can follow us @KaimhillSch to find all the latest information about life in Kaimhill School.
Dates For Your Diary
May 23, 2017
P7 Assembly 11.40 am

May 23, 2017
P1/2 Assembly 2.15 pm

May 23, 2017
Parents’ Evening 

May 25, 2017
Parents’ Evening

May 29, 2017
P6 Assembly 2.15 pm

June 7, 2017
P4 Assembly 11.40 am

June 7, 2017
P3 Assembly 1.15 pm.  Please note new date!
June 9, 2017
Sports Day 1.00 pm

June 12-16, 2017
Multi-Cultural Week

June 13, 2017
P3/4 Assembly 2.15 pm

June 20, 2017
P1 EJ and P1 CF Assembly 2.15 pm

June 22, 2017
‘Move Up’ Day – children to meet their new teacher

June 23, 2017
Back-up Sports Day

June 30, 2017
Last day of term

August 21, 2017
In-service day.  School closed to pupils

August 22, 2017
First day of new session

Mrs Susie Webster

Acting Head Teacher
